Kindergarten News

We have made it through our first two weeks of school. The
class has already earned some shells in a pail for good behavior.
YEAH!

The children are working hard on being good listeners and
following directions to help with their work habits.

| appreciate parents coming to our Back to School Night. There
is always information to give out and lots to talk about. The
children are always very excited to see their room. Remember
if you have any questions check the parent information packet
that was given to you last week. If that does not answer your
qguestion you may get a hold of me.

| will be sending the teacher...parents communicator folders
home today. Remember to take all papers out and send the
folder back each day in the backpack. You may send checks and
or notes for the office or for me in pocket 1. | will check the
folders every morning. Please show your child what to do with
the folder at home, so they can practice being responsible for
their own stuff.

The behavior charts for September are coming home today.
There is a note explaining how we use them in our classroom
and there is information in the parent packet. Cards will start



to be changed now, since we have had time in my room to
know my expectations.

This week we have started our “Getting to Know You” booklets.
Each student will have a book made for them by their
classmates, now or sometime in the near future. There will be
a note that comes home to explain the booklet.

Please remember that all girls need to bring a healthy snack for
the whole class (26 students) sometime this month. It will go
along with our afternoon water break. The boys will bring
snacks in October. There is more information in the parent
packet about this break time.

Students may leave a pair of tennis shoes at school in their
cubby for our P.E. days (Mon., Wed., and Fri.), if that works best
for you. They must have on this type of shoe to play on the
gym floor.

There is no school on Monday, September 4t (Labor Day).
Enjoy your three day weekend!

The kitchen will start serving main and alternates for lunches on
Tuesday, September 5*. Your child may choose the main lunch
on the calendar, the alternate, or bring their lunch from home.
The Monday-Wednesday-Friday alternate will be the Peanut
Butter & Jelly Sandwich Sack. Then, on Tuesday and Thursday it
will be the Muffin Sack. | will take lunch count every morning
and whatever they pick is what they will take for lunch that day.



